
Dear Family and Friends,

In early 2016 Linda will celebrate 37 years with Disney and she 
plans to retire in the Spring; she is so grateful for the wonderful 
Disney family that has surrounded her throughout all those 
crazy years!  She hopes to continue to consult for them 
periodically once her batteries have recharged a little!

Alcorn McBride introduced several very successful new 
products that are finding their way into theme parks 
everywhere. Steve’s WritingAcademy.com is also growing; this 
fall he and Dani created a new course in non-fiction writing.

In March we were thrilled to have the very talented Rachael 
Sage grace our “home stage”!  That same month, we pooled 
our resources with Dani and bought a condo in a high rise in 
downtown Chicago. Linda and Steve plan to spend more time in 
Chicago, but only when it’s above freezing! Dani loves her job 
as a writer for Emmi Solutions.

In October we met Dani in New Orleans for a few days. 
Halloween on Bourbon Street defies description—let’s just say 
the lady with the large live snake around her shoulders was one 
of the more normal ones.

In November the three of us spent a couple of delightful days in 
Yosemite before driving to Los Angeles for a wonderful 
Smokehouse (garlic bread intensive) Thanksgiving dinner with 
Linda’s Mom and cousins.

Have a healthy and happy 2016! Warmest Regards,
Steve, Linda and Dani

Chicago Condo

Yosemite

Chicago Food and Wine Festival

Rachael Sage Concert at Home

Thanksgiving

http://writingacademy.com



